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Hello Everyone,

I want to let everyone know that the Miramar Ranch North
Maintenance Assessment District Subcommittee meeting normally
scheduled for Tuesday February 6 is postponed.

I will update everyone once we determine when the next meeting will
be held. The next regularly scheduled meeting would occur in May,
however it's likely we will meet before then.

I will be providing the staff report on Monday with updates on the
District from Saul Lopez. He is currently on call with the
Emergency Response Team dealing with matters around the city
impacted by the recent and ongoing heavy rains.

Also, of note, the City still has not formally approved the Landscaping
Maintenance Contract however we are not experiencing any major
budget issues at this time. If the rains continue as they have, we will
probably continue to save some money this year on water, although
there have been some necessary irrigation repairs that offset those
savings to some extent.

~Sincerely,

Thomas Leeman

MAD Subcommittee Chair

Miramar Ranch North Planning Committee
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